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A brief
introduction to the artist's life
prefaces a facsimile volume of the sketchbook
drawn between 1892 and 1897

Surfing Newport Beach
Corona del Mar was once California's premier
surfing spot, holding the sport's first
Pacific Coast competition in 1928. Attempts
to tame Corona and to make the Newport Beach
harbor mouth safe for watercraft drastically
altered board riding, destroying the great
"wave-making machine" of Corona and creating
the surf giant of today known as the "Wedge."
Read about Newport before World War II:
experience the Great Rescue of 1925 by Duke
Kahanamoku and others, the rum runners of
Balboa and the evolution of Newport Bay.
Pioneering surfers such as George Freeth, Tom
Blake, the Vultee brothers and Pete Peterson
helped make a name for the city in surf
culture. Authors Claudine Burnett and her
surfer husband, Paul, have delved deeply into
the past, sharing stories that will give
readers never-before-revealed facts not only
about surfing but Newport Beach and Corona
del Mar history as well.

Large Boston Public Garden Sketchbook

Backyard Ballistics
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Bowlby demonstrates the devastating
effects on children of maternal deprivation effects that ripple through the generations
as neglected children often become neglectful
parents.

The Eurythmics & Annie Lennox

A Dictionary of Australian
Colloquialisms
A remarkable compilation of images and text,
where legendary surfer Joel Tudor and
acclaimed photographer Michael Halsband team
up to take the viewers on a unique surfing
odyssey. The book features just about every
famous surfer ever - from the Irons Brothers
to LeRoy Grannis.

Malibu
DIVThe surfboard is both a piece of sports
equipment and a work of art. It is a marvel
of engineering and for some, a path to fame
and celebrity. It exudes both power and
grace; it allows its rider to soar through
the air or penetrate the watery depths.
Centuries ago, early Polynesians considered
the surfboard a religious icon, a means of
worshipping the ocean. Today it is a cultural
icon, a means of worshipping not simply the
ocean but also those who seek to master its
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/divDIVIn 365 Surfboards, surfing expert and
writer Ben Marcus brings together the most
important, most interesting, and most
innovative surfboards the world has ever
known. From 12-foot-long koa boards of
ancient Hawaiâ€™i to state-of-the-art modern
boards utilizing streamlined design for
maximum speed and maneuverability, the
surfboard has undergone numerous revolutions
and advancements through the years.
Pioneering riders and shapersâ€”from Duke
Kahanamoku and Tom Blake, to Greg Noll and
Hobie Alter, to Kelly Slater and Al
Merrickâ€”have brought their own personal
touches and insights to continually refine
and redefine the ultimate tool for riding the
waves. Each of the 365 boards featured here
are presented through color images and indepth descriptions to offer a compelling and
comprehensive history of the surfboard and
the people, moments, and innovations that
have revolutionized the sport./div

The Fearless Five

How to Tell a Man by His Shoes
THE SURFING YEAR BOOK OFFERS the complete
package of news, features, results, opinions,
and photography, providing an insider's view
of everything that matters in each of the
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world's
surfing regions-Africa, Europe,
Southeast Asia and Japan, South and Central
America, United States, United Kingdom, and
Australia. An extended Surfing Year Book
awareness campaign is underway at
Surfersvillage.com, the world's biggest
surfing news Web site, with more than twentytwo million visitor sessions a year.
Surfersvillage will also utilize its large
family of publishing partners around the
world to advertise the book's arrival in all
surfing markets. With each regional section
offering text in English and language of
origin, the book will have broad appeal in
all world surfing markets. Photo essays from
the best surf photographers around the world;
profiles of all the leading surfers of 2008.
Ocean environmental issues, weather, and
swell reports. The only global directory of
surfing products and services. International
sponsors include: O'Neill, Quiksilver, Vans
Europe, Oakley Europe, Solitude, Billabong,
Hurley, Rip Curl, and Body Glove. Online
marketing and promotions. Print and web
advertising campaign. Co-op available. For
years, Surfersvillage has led the world in
providing the most comprehensive online
information about the sport, culture, and
industry of surfing, from the biggest swell
events and contests to the tiniest club meets
on the back beaches of the most remote
coasts.
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A Time
Ordinary folks can construct 13 awesome
ballistic devices in their garage or basement
workshops using inexpensive household or
hardware store materials and this step-bystep guide. Clear instructions, diagrams, and
photographs show how to build projects
ranging from the simple—a match-powered
rocket—to the more complex—a scale-model,
table-top catapult—to the offbeat—a tennis
ball cannon. With a strong emphasis on
safety, the book also gives tips on
troubleshooting, explains the physics behind
the projects, and profiles scientists and
extraordinary experimenters such as Alfred
Nobel, Robert Goddard, and Isaac Newton. This
book will be indispensable for the legions of
backyard toy-rocket launchers and fireworks
fanatics who wish every day was the fourth of
July.

Handling the Business Emergency
Fatima is born and her mother dies after her
birth, making her a GAGA due for sacrifice by
King Gariba in the kingdom of Katanga. She is
imprisoned but later escapes with her friend
Balma to the city of Accra. Three assassins
are hired by the king to pursue and kill
Fatima and her friend. They did indeed kill
Balma in the city of Accra, but Fatima
eventually eludes them. King Gariba intends
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to invade a neighboring kingdom of
Sangatanga so as to capture and sacrifice
more GAGA women, but Fatima kills him in the
battle of Sangatanga.

The Memoirs of Hon. Bernice Pauahi
Bishop
For seven days in April 1968, students
occupied five buildings on the campus of
Columbia University to protest a planned
gymnasium in a nearby Harlem park, links
between the university and the Vietnam War,
and what they saw as the university’s
unresponsive attitude toward their concerns.
Exhilarating to some and deeply troubling to
others, the student protests paralyzed the
university, grabbed the world’s attention,
and inspired other uprisings. Fifty years
after the events, A Time to Stir captures the
reflections of those who participated in and
witnessed the Columbia rebellion. With more
than sixty essays from members of the
Columbia chapter of Students for a Democratic
Society, the Students’ Afro-American Society,
faculty, undergraduates who opposed the
protests, “outside agitators,” and members of
the New York Police Department, A Time to
Stir sheds light on the politics, passions,
and ideals of the 1960s. Moving beyond
accounts from the student movement’s white
leadership, this book presents the
perspectives of black students, who were
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views of women, who began to question their
second-class status within the protest
movement and society at large. A Time to Stir
also speaks to the complicated legacy of the
uprising. For many, the events at Columbia
inspired a lifelong dedication to social
causes, while for others they signaled the
beginning of the chaos that would soon engulf
the left. Taken together, these reflections
present a nuanced and moving portrait that
reflects the sense of possibility and excess
that characterized the 1960s.

How We Beat the All Blacks

Women Who Surf
Its not easy being an ordinary teenager
leading a hazardous and exciting double life.
The Garmaurians, the most advanced species in
the universe, wiped themselves out with a bioweapon in a senseless civil war. And, in a
desperate attempt to protect the secret of
the potentially dangerous Trion technology the ability to manipulate the fundamental
particle of the universe - their leader sends
one last covert mission to Earth. The mission
goes horribly wrong, leaving Billy Caudwell;
an overweight, acne-scarred 14 year old, with
the Mind Profile of a military genius, a huge
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fleet and a mission to unite the
intelligent species of the universe in a
Universal Alliance. With people to rescue,
space fleets to battle and villains to
defeat, Billy has to overcome his own
inhibitions, insecurities and a vicious bully
before he can start saving the universe.
Welcome, dear readers, to the exciting
universe of First Admiral.

The Strange Hours Travelers Keep
Building Your Hollow Wood Stand-Up
Paddleboard. A guide to building a hollow
cedar S.U.P. using 1/4" cedar planking
covering a thin plywood frame featuring our
patented rail construction method, making the
building process easier and allows for a
better finished product. Plans are available
for instant download with proof of purchase
(details inside) and free real time help from
the author through email to help you through
the build process, along with the Timeless
Surf Forum's online community to share
information and updates.

The Rise of Scientific Philosophy
Between 1982 and 1983, in the name of anticommunism the military government of
Guatemala prosecuted a scorched-earth
campaign of terror against largely Mayan
rural communities. Under the leadership of
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Efrain Rios Montt, tens of thousands
of people perished in what is now known as
laviolencia, or 'the Mayan holocaust.' Rios
Montt, Guatemala's president-by-coup was, and
is, an outspokenly born-again Pentecostal
Christian - a fact that would seem to be at
odds with the atrocities that took place on
his watch. Virginia Garrard-Burnett's book is
the first in English to view theRios Montt
era through the lens of history. Drawing on
newly-available primary sources such as
guerrilla documents, evangelical pamphlets,
speech transcripts, and declassified US
government records, she is able to provide a
fine-grained picture of what happened during
Rios Montt's rule. Looking backover
Guatemalan history between 1954 and the late
1970s, she finds that three decades of war
engendered an ideology of violence that cut
across class, cultures, communities,
religions, and even families. Many
Guatemalans converted to Pentecostalism
during this period, she says, because of
theaffinity between these churches'
apocalyptic message and the violence of their
everyday reality. Examining the role of
outside players and observers: The US
government, evangelical groups, and the
media, she contends that self-interest,
willful ignorance, and distraction permitted
the human rightstragedies within Guatemala to
take place without challenge from the outside
world.
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The story of the simple skateboard is part
thriller, part underground, underdog success
tale. It’s chock-full of innovations, far-out
graphic artistry, and ever-more-incredible
hot-dogging feats. And the story’s told in
this book with contributions from the stars
themselves—Tony Hawk, Stacey Peralta, Jeff
Ho, the Dogtown Z-Boys, and more. Beautifully
illustrated with historical posters, ads, and
memorabilia along with new action
photography, studio skateboard shots, and
unique portraits of the stars, this is a
fitting tribute to an American classic.

The Ruins of Us

There and Back Again

Surfing
THE STORY: A portrait of the extraordinary
(and ordinary) lives of a whole cross-section
of Iraqi women: a sexy painter, a radical
communist, doctors, exiles, wives and lovers.
This work delves into the many conflicting
aspects of what it means to

Terror in the Land of the Holy Spirit
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is the eccentric story of one of the
most bizarre marriages in the history of
British business: the invention of the
world's first office computer and the Lyons
Teashop. The Lyons teashops were one of the
great British institutions, providing a cup
of tea and a penny bun through the
depression, the war, austerity and on into
the 1960s and 1970s. Yet Lyons also has a
more surprising claim to history. In the
1930s John Simmons, a young graduate in
charge of the clerks' offices that totalled
all the bills issued by the Nippies and kept
track of the costs of all the tea, cakes and
other goods distributed to the nation's cafes
and shops, became obsessed by the new ideas
of scientific management. He had a dream: to
build a machine that would automate the
millions of tedious transactions and process
them in as little time as possible.

The Skateboard
Malibu offers the best in Southern California
living. This small town is situated close to
Los Angeles and Hollywood, but far enough
away from the traffic and stress of big-city
life. All the clichés of Southern California
come true in Malibu: the swimming pools,
movie stars, paparazzi, and fancy cars. It's
the land of champagne wishes and caviar
dreams. But Malibu is also a beautiful,
quiet, and surprisingly rural beachfront
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to the time of the Chumash Indians, the peace
and environment of Malibu have been protected
by city fathers with a vision. This is the
California Riviera, a thin slice of la dolce
vita located between the Santa Monica
Mountains and the deep blue sea.

A History of Manchester Computers
Never before have men's shoes achieved such
importance - yet women have been overlooking
this most important personality determinant,
says author Kathryn Eisman. Offering this
book as a guide to understanding men from the
ground up, Eisman reveals the secrets of male
footwear. The Timberland Boat Shoe Man, for
example, values quality above all else and is
the first to embark on an adventure. The
Brogues Man is used to getting what he wants
and likes his women ultra-feminine with the
softness and gentleness he sometimes lacks.
The Italian Loafer Man has an appreciation
for sensual pleasures and appreciates women
who can move effortlessly between passion and
aloofness. Eisman summarizes each type with a
humorous pro and con that helps readers make
quick decisions about potential
relationships. It's a hilarious book that's
sure to be the perfect gift for women,
whether they are single or married.

The Stigma of Fatima
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The Longboard Travel Guide is the first surf
guidebook written specifically for
longboarders. Loaded with mouth-watering
lineup photos, the book describes 100 of the
best waves in the world for loggers and
offers insider tips on how to ride them. From
the Maldives to Australia's Gold Coast, from
Costa Rica to Fiji, from Samoa to Sri Lanka,
all the classic destinations are here. A
smorgasbord of less-well known areas are also
included for adventurous surfers who thirst
for uncrowded waves. This book covers every
aspect of surf travel for longboarders: where
to go, where to stay, what gear to take, how
to get in shape for your trip and how to stay
healthy abroad. Longboarders of all ages and
abilities will benefit from the practical
advice offered by a writing team of seasoned
travelers and pros. Whether you're thinking
of doing a road trip in Australia, a
coldwater exploration trip in Iceland, or a
boat trip in Indonesia this books has plenty
to soak on up. A selection of real-life
traveller's tales illustrate the pleasure and
pain experienced by loggers searching for the
elusive perfect wave, and the joys and
frustrations of life of on the road. The
Longboard Travel Guide features more than 200
color photos by some of the best
photographers in the business including Chris
Burkard, Alan van Gysen, Simon Williams, Tim
McKenna and John Callahan.This book also
includes a comprehensive directory of travel
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resources
about the best surf camps, travel agencies
and operators around the world. Packed with
sublime photos, up-to-date info and real-life
traveller's tales, The Longboard Travel Guide
is the essential handbook for all
longboarders who yearn to find perfect waves.

Maternal Care and Mental Health

First Admiral
Now available in a fourth, revised, and
greatly expanded edition, A Dictionary of
Australian Colloquialisms records the
ingenuity of the Australian vernacular and
provides a unique insight into Australian
life and culture. This well-known dictionary,
first published in 1978, offers the first and
the most recent colloquial coinages. Words
and idioms are drawn from a wide range of
historical and contemporary sources--chiefly
newspapers, magazines and novels--and each
entry is shown in context, with origins and
derivations.

A Computer Called LEO
Eurythmics were the British music duo of
Annie Lennox and David A. Stewart formed
during 1980, in Wagga Wagga, Australia,
having both previously been in the band The
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split up that same year.

Shanghai Disneyland
From its Polynesian origins to the multibillion-dollar industry of today, Surfing
celebrates the sport and all its trappings
through lively text and glorious imagery.

The Encyclopedia of Surfing
The fascinating memoir of a Hollywood life
and an inside look at a life-changing role
and the groundbreaking Lord of the Rings
films that captured the imagination of movie
fans everywhere. The Lord of the Rings is one
of the most successful film franchises in
cinematic history. Winner of a record eleven
Academy Awards--a clean sweep--and breaking
box office records worldwide, the trilogy is
a breathtaking cinematic achievement and
beloved by fans everywhere. For Sean Astin, a
Hollywood child (his mother is Patty Duke and
stepfather is John Astin) who made his
feature film debut at 13 in the 1980s classic
The Goonies and played the title role in
Rudy, the call from his agent about the role
of Samwise Gamgee couldn't have come at a
better time. His career was at a low point
and choice roles were hard to come by. But
his 18-month experience in New Zealand with
director Peter Jackson and the cast and crew
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Lord of the Rings films would be more
than simply a dream-come-true--it would prove
to be the challenge of a lifetime. There and
Back Again: An Actor's Tale is the complete
memoir of Sean Astin, from his early days in
Hollywood to the role that changed his life.
Though much has been written about the making
of the films, including the techniques and
artistry employed to bring Tolkien's vision
of life and the various relationships between
castmembers, the real story of what took
place on the set, the harrowing ordeals of
the actors and the unspoken controversy and
backstage dealings have never been told.
Sean's experience and candid account of his
time filming in New Zealand is unparalleled.
More than a companion guide to the Ring
films, There and Back Again filled with
stories from the set and of the actors
involved that have never been revealed before
and is an eye-opening look from a Hollywood
veteran at the blood, sweat and tears that
went into the making of one of the most
ambitious films of all time.

365 Surfboards
Those aren't stars, darling That's your
nervous system Nanna didn't take you to
planetariums like this --from "HyperBerceuse: 3 A.M." August Kleinzahler's new
poems stretch and go places he has never gone
before: they have his signature high color
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rhythmic jump, but they take on a breadth
of voice and achieve registers that his
earlier work only hinted at. Ranging from
Vegas and Mayfair to the Asian steppes and
contemporary Berlin, these poems touch down
at will in tableaux where Liberace
unceremoniously meets with St. Kevin and
Attila with Zsa Zsa Gabor. Surprise after
surprise, nothing seems to lie outside
Kleinzahler's purview. This is the strongest
collection to date from a poet with "the
vision and confident skill to make American
poetry new" (Clive Wilmer, The Times
[London]).

The Longboard Travel Guide
Design innovations and a new appreciation for
the grace and poise of surfing a longer board
has lifted the art of longboarding back into
the limelight and, more importantly, back
into the minds of serious surfers who are
looking to expand their wave riding
experience. In the first half, Longboarder's
Start-Up covers the basics of longboard
equipment, wave selection, courtesy, and
surfing technique through standing up. The
second part gets into intermediate and
advanced longboarding skills including: crossstepping and trimming, turning maneuvers,
essential noseriding and, finally, some of
the breathtaking tricks that the pros execute
so flawlessly. The key points are brought
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with a stripped down text and photos
featuring some of the best longboard surfers
on earth, including Ted Robinson, Colin
McPhillips, Jeff Kramer and Mark Stewart.

Hawaii's Story
Spending time in the sun is fun but can also
cause skin cancer, sunburn, wrinkling, and
skin aging. Find out how to protect yourself
as you enjoy the sun.

Pauahi
Mainland Mouse. Disney's newest theme park,
Shanghai Disneyland, is an exotic destination
that many of us will never visit. If you
don't have "Fly to China" on the to-do list
stuck to your refrigerator door, fear not:
this book is the same as being there! Almost

Building Your Hollow Wood SUP
A pop culture reference of surfing in America
today contains 1,500 alphabetical entries and
three hundred illustrations to review the
activity's most significant contributors,
events, equipment, culture, and history.
Reprint.

The Surfing Yearbook
Mavericks and more, a celebration of feminine
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beauty,
athleticism, wisdom, and skill when
the surf is bombing—Women Who Surf profiles
some of the world’s most inspiring female
surfers ranging from Bethany Hamilton to
Wrenna Delgado. Each surfer tells her story,
highlighting her personal challenges,
accomplishments, and philosophy, as well as
inspiring readers and providing them with
practical how-to suggestions on maximizing
not only their own potential in surfing but
in life as they lead the charge and push
their limits at infamous big-wave spots like
Teahupoo in Tahiti, Waimea Bay, and
Peahi/Jaws in the Hawaiian Islands. The
profiles by accomplished author and editor
Ben Marcus are complemented by stunning color
photography by leading adventure
photojournalist Lucia Griggi. Featured
surfers: 1. Rochelle Ballard 2. Wrenna
Delgado 3. Bethany Hamilton 4. Maya Gabeira
5. Keala Kennelly 6. Andrea Moller 7. Leah
Dawson 8. Mercedes Maidana 9. Easkey Britton
10. Alana Blanchard 11. Bianca Valenti 12.
Paige Alms 13. Alison Teal 14. Sally
Fitzgibbons 15. Rosy Hodge 16. Janet
Macpherson 17. Pauline Ado

Longboarder's Start-up
The history of the surfboard is one of
innovation---innovation that has in turn
shaped the sport of surfing. The Surfboard
follows this history, from the first "wavePage 20/26
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riding"
redwood planks crafted by ancient
Hawaiians to the vacuum-sealed, lightweight,
"plastic fantastic" technological marvels of
today.Beautifully illustrated with historical
prints and engravings, as well as the latest
surf photography and detailed closeups, this
book documents the surfboards evolution as a
perfect convergence of form and function.

Sunscreens and Tanning
It remains a unique achievement. In 1971 the
British Lions went to New Zealand and beat
the All Blacks in a test series on their own
soil. With gritty, never-say-die forwards
like Ian McLaughlan and Mervyn Davies, and
brilliant backs like Barry John, Gerald
Davies and David Duckham, and under the
inspired management of one of the finest
coaches of all time, Carwyn James, the Lions
won the first match, lost the second, and
then came back to clinch the series in the
third. But this unique rugby feat also
spawned a unique book, for after the touring
party had returned to the UK, the Lions
captain John Dawes had the idea of organising
an International Players' Conference, at
which he and some of the key members of his
victorious team would discuss the latest
trends in rugby and offer the fruits of their
experience in how to beat the greatest rugby
team in the world. These talks and lectures
were subsequently edited into a book, The
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Lions
Speak by the Daily Telegraph's Rugby
Correspondent, John Reason. In the years
since it was first published, it has assumed
cult status as one of the best and most
insightful books ever published about the
game of rugby. It stands as both a
fascinating period piece about a sport that
was played very differently in those days when Bob Hiller would toe-punt penalties and
conversions from a lovingly-crafted mud tee,
and scrum halves like Gareth Edwards would
launch his back-line from the scrum with a
flamboyant diving pass - and a brilliant and
witty deconstruction of the game's strategy
and psychology by some of its most greatest
and most intelligent practitioners, that is
as relevant and valuable today as it ever
was. Who better to talk about kicking and
controlling the game than Barry John, or Mike
Gibson on the role of the centre, or Carwyn
James himself to reveal the secrets of his
coaching methods that brought about the 1971
Lions' historic victory and British rugby's
finest hour?

The Surfboard
Jordie, Jess, Marty, Robbie and Josh - The
Fearless Five. Sure they come from the wrong
side of the tracks, but money isn't
everything. Using their imaginations and
whatever resources they can scrounge up, The
Fearless Five roll from one adventure to the
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Some of the stunts they pull-off are
life defining. Some are just outright
dangerous Together, or individually, The
Fearless Five get themselves into and out of
many sticky situations, from being marooned
on the pylon of a bridge, stuck halfway up a
cliff face or seemingly left for dead in an
underground cave when somebody cuts their
ropes. Ah, life in the mid-sixties, when a
kid could be a kid. The Fearless Five - One
Up is a no-holds barred adventure. About the
Author: David J. McMullen grew up in Montagu
Bay, Tasmania, the setting for The Fearless
Five trilogy. David has completed the second
book in the series, The Fearless Five - A
Journey of Discovery, and is currently
putting the finishing touches to the last
book in the series, The Fearless Five Searching for a Niche. http:
//SBPRA.com/DavidMcMulle

Surf Book
Saudi-born author Keija Parssinen’s stunning
debut offers the intricate, emotionally
resonant story of an American expatriate who
discovers that her husband, a Saudi
billionaire, has taken a second bride—an
emotionally turbulent revelation that blinds
them both to their teenaged son’s ominous
first steps down the road of radicalization.
Readers of The Septembers of Shiraz will be
captivated by Parssinen’s story of love and
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betrayal,
in the Middle East. Anthony Swofford, author
of Jarhead, hails Parssinen’s characters as
“richly conceived, and her evocative petrol
universe of wealth, privilege, and intrigue
is unforgettable,” characterizing The Ruins
of Us as having “powerful storytelling that
is refreshing and entertaining.”

My Grandpa Loves Me
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